
 

28 February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: Climate Change Protests Travel Disruption 

 

As you may be aware, today’s climate change protest is likely to cause significant disruption to travel across the city.                    

Bristol City Council have stated that there will be road closures in the city centre from 9am until 5pm today, as shown on                       

the map: 

 

As a result, the First Bus services from school will be unable to take their usual route to the bus station, and instead will                        

be diverted via Jacob’s Wells Road, Park Row and Upper Maudlin Street (shown in green). They will still terminate at the                     

bus station, but the diversion may mean some students wish to alight earlier than usual. The route is unaffected                   

otherwise. There will be First Bus Supervisors at affected bus stops in the centre to ensure passengers can find their                    

onward service. Click ​here​ for full information of changes to all services. 

 

Officials are warning of significant travel disruption throughout the day, and whilst other school services will not be                  

directly affected by the closures, parents and students should be aware that travel times are likely to be longer across the                     

city. 

 

If we receive any further specific information about delays we will communicate these via our school Facebook page. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steve Colebourne 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.firstgroup.com/bristol-bath-and-west/news-and-service-updates/current-issues/climate-change-march-bristol-closures

